
  

The 8th Grade Leadership Club is doing one more project before 

they leave! The Crayola ColorCycle is an organization that collects and 

recycles old and dried out markers of any brand.  

Children can contribute any used markers they have at home or in 

the classroom. Bring the markers into your classrooms by June 11th.  

 

 

 

 


